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PORT COMMISSION MEETING: MAY 4, 2021

DATE: 4.29.2021

TO: PORT COMMISSION

ce: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAG

SUBJECT: STATUS REPORT: CIP IMPROVEMENTS TO NAUTICAL LANDINGS MARINA BUILDING

The Port Commission has a total of $80,000 budgeted for a Facelift to the Building and replace doors. $4,935.00 has been
spent to date to contract with Mark Barefoot to replace one door to get a better picture of the construction involved to replace
these doors.

Jim has ordered 3 doors and accompanying windows like the one Barefoot replaced for a cost of $4,191.00 These are special
order and have about a 8 week lead time. In the meantime, I have asked Victor Fredricksen, P.E. for a proposal to put
together a technical specification package so we can go out to bid for the installation of these three doors being furnished
by the city plus furnishing and installation of 5 other single man-doors and reverse the swing on the double doors. (These 5
doors are not special order and are proposed to be furnished by the contractor).

As time permits, I am trying to put a plan together to make revisions to the concrete walk and parking in the front of the
building.



